
WAC 246-945-317  Tech check tech.  (1) "Verification" as used in 
this section means the pharmacist has reviewed a patient prescription 
initiated by an authorized prescriber, has examined the patient's drug 
profile, and has approved the prescription after taking into account 
pertinent drug and disease information to ensure the correctness of 
the prescription for a specific patient. The verification process must 
generate an audit trail that identifies the pharmacist. The pharmacist 
who performs the verification of a prescription is responsible for all 
reports generated by the approval of that prescription. The unit-dose 
medication fill and check reports are an example.

(2) A pharmacist may allow for unit-dose medication checking. 
Following verification of a prescription by the pharmacist, a techni-
cian may check unit-dose medication cassettes filled by another phar-
macy technician or pharmacy intern in pharmacies serving facilities 
licensed under chapter 70.41, 71.12, 71A.20, or 74.42 RCW. No more 
than a forty-eight hour supply of drugs may be included in the patient 
medication cassettes and a licensed health professional must check the 
drug before administering it to the patient.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 18.64.005, 18.64.080, 18.130.075, 18.64.043, 
18.64.044, 18.64.045, 18.64.046, 18.64.370, 18.64.460, 69.50.310, 
18.64.011, 18.64.245, 18.64.470, 18.64.255, 18.64.205, 18.64.253, 
18.64.410, 18.64.500, 18.64.590. WSR 20-12-072, § 246-945-317, filed 
6/1/20, effective 7/1/20.]
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